Thank you for taking this meeting.

I would not be surprised if this conflict with Stuyvesant has been somewhat irritating to
you and for that, I wish to apologize.

I have tried to keep the criticism focused on Stuyvesant Plaza but it may not have been
successful.

In the next few days, I will be sending you—not the Town Board--- a letter asking that all
the Stuyvesant easements be re-examined. I think they are terribly flawed.

The Association thought that there would be a public discussion of the recent easement
and that a referendum could be asked for. We certainly expected to win the referendum.
It is still our hope to have a referendum, if that is possible.

I think that many in McKownville thought the reservoir and park would eventually look
like a smaller version of Buckingham pond and park in Albany. It is still the hope.

Pump house, holding pond, Fuller Road storm water, return of the $123,000

Who owns the park land—the Town or a water district

Why was there no public discussion of the easement

Why are not all the easements easily available

Is there any legal recourse at all or is it entirely one of public discussion
No gazebo

No posts at the west end

Spending abut $800,000 for 26 parking spaces seems ridiculous

[s there something we are not seeing about this project

Is there another easement in the future or is this the final one
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